
September 8, 2015 
 
The Warren Township Supervisors met at the Municipal Building at 5:00 PM.  All were present. 
Chairman, Mark Wheaton, opened the meeting with the flag salute being given.   
 
The secretary’s minutes were read and approved. Gerry made a motion to accept and Fred 
seconded.  
 
The following Treasurer’s Report was presented:  
Plgit State account -$10,184.84 
PSB Bank State Account- $161,362.22  
General Account (Plgit) –$13,415.03 
First Citizens Savings -$31,097.22 
Peoples State Bank (Impact)-$420,878.96  
 
Gerry made a motion to accept and Mark seconded.   
 
OLD BUSINESS 
The brake hold has not been put on the dump truck yet.  It is planned this will be completed 
before the end of September.  
Letters were received from the commissioners denying our request for grants for the township. 
We received information from the Little Meadows Ambulance and Fire Company as requested 
as to what funding is still necessary for their new building. The cost of the building has been 
increased to $980,000 due to the addition of a community room. The decision to give more 
money to this project has been tabled for now and will be discussed at the next meeting.  
The new storage shed will be started on Friday September 11. It will be completed the following 
week.  The cost for this storage shed is $44, 200 and is being built by S&L Builders.  Their bid 
included the cost for prevailing wage.  
 
NEW BUSINESS 
No new business presented. 
 
Road Master Report 
The roads improved this past month were:   Bowen Road was built up on West End using 
materials taken off banks on Reagan Road. The South Warren Road was widened, new ditches 
installed and large sluice pipe lowered.  
 
The Dirt and Gravel Road project on Kuhlman Road will be started next week. A bid will be 
placed in paper for the DSA materials and machine to lay it down.  
 
All bills were reviewed and paid 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM 
 
Janice Young, Secretary 
   


